Loyal Nanaimo Bathtub society General Meeting Wednesday, January 8, 2020

ATTENDING: Nathan Barlow, David Leigh, Margaret Johnson, Wendy Johnson, Jase Nychyporuk, Steve Fagan, Brad Davis, Chelsey Davis, Rick Mayer, Terry Berger, Rod Grounds, Trevor Short, Ryan Smith, Greg Peacock, Ken Swain, Kevin Saunders

Meeting called to order at 6:10pm and chaired by Greg Peacock

Visitors: Ken Swain with RCM SAR 27 unit

Adoption of December minutes: Brad Davis moved, second Trevor Short

Business arising from December meeting:

Tsawwassen race Rotary Club looked at different locations for the race. Challenges with Parks Canada and local residences.

They have a tub & motor that Tim Charles gave them to race.

New Correspondence: None

New Business:

Kevin Saunders & Brad Davis, Sanction Race Committee - 2020 race schedule being confirmed Presented update the circuit race procedures.

Want to have consistent race entry fees. Tubbers want to know where the money goes.

Update the website with race standings, tub sponsors

Discussion about the Salute. Directors will meet to review suggestions and confirm the salute. Suggestions

Past Commodores

New, Young, Future Tubbers

City of Nanaimo

Next Generation

Future Tubbers

Spirit& Intent

SARS

Burrard Clean - Western Canada Marine Response Corporation

Retire Tub #111 / Chris Glenn 40 years of racing

Meeting adjourned at 7:38pm, Brad Davis moved, second Trevor Short

Next General Meeting: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 at 6:00pm At NEW LNBS Office, 265 Fry Street

2020 Dates

Victoria May Parade - Monday, May 18 Marine Festival - Friday, July 24 to Sunday, July 26 Sailpast on Wheels Parade - Saturday, July 25 Great International Bathtub Race - Sunday, July 26